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March 30, 2011 
 
 
Scott Scheid 
Candidate 
Brooklyn Park Mayoral Race 
 

Letter of Invitation 
 
Dear Mr. Scheid: 
 
On behalf of the board of directors, management, and staff of the Village Child and the A-mon-nue Sport & 
Social Association (ASSA, Inc.), we would like to invite you to our Brooklyn Park Mayoral Race: Meet the 
Candidate Youth Forum. The Forum is intended to give a rare opportunity to the children of Brooklyn Park to 
interface with their would-be city mayor. It is also intended to inspire the children to some day run for public 
office and become good role models. The Forum will be hosted and facilitated by our children. They will derive 
the questions, collect questions from the audience and ask the questions. 
 
The Forum is scheduled for Tuesday, April 12, 2011 from 7:00 pm – 9:00 pm at the Brooklyn Park Evangelical 
Free Church: 7849 West Broadway, Brooklyn Park, MN 55445. 
 
Please let us know by next week Tuesday, April 5th if you will be attending. We would like to make further 
arrangement to accommodate you. You can reach us at, Mary (612)-275-0877 and Seyon (612)-730-1373. 
Thank you for your kind consideration and we look forward to having a healthy discussion with you and the 
children of Brooklyn Park. 
 
 
Sincerely,          Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary Anderson         Seyon Nyanwleh 
Executive Director         Executive Director 
Village Child                                                                                                             ASSA, Inc 
programdirector@villagechild.org       info@assainc.com   
612-275-0877          612-730-1373 
 
 


